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Joint Statement by the Bankers Association of Lesotho (BAL) and 
the Central Bank of Lesotho (CBL) on the Resumption of Inter-Bank
Payments

The Bankers Association of Lesotho (BAL) and the Central Bank of Lesotho (CBL) 
wishes to inform the public that the banking industry is now able to process inter-
bank transfers after invoking the business continuity process whilst a permanent 
solution is being sought.

All banks are now able to process transactions to other Banks. However, 
customers are advised to expect some delays as the processing of payments is 
done manually.

The industry is trying everything possible to expedite payments as soon as 
possible, and the public is advised that there might be some expected delays in 
this operation.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this period. The industry 
will provide further updates as developments unfold.

For further information and enquiries, please contact the Communications 
Office of the Bank at: 59453992.


